Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 22, 2025, 10:30 a.m. - 12:00 noon
PLACE: That Crepe Place, 3003 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard, Port St. Lucie, FL 34953. The Coffee with the Construction Team will have an informal open house format. FDOT and consultant staff members will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
Project information is available at 
https://www.d4fdot.com/tcfdot/sw_port_st_lucie_boulevard_widening_project.asp. Questions or comments may be submitted directly to the project team.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 431752-6-52-01
Project Description: SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard Widening Project from south of SW Alcantarra Boulevard to south of SW Drawin Boulevard in the City of Port St. Lucie.
The project improvements include widening SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard from a two-lane undivided roadway to a four-lane divided roadway, installing three new signalized intersections with mast arms at SW Alcantarra Boulevard, SW Tulip Boulevard., and SW Tunis Boulevard, adding a right turn lane on SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard’s north approach to SW Alcantarra Boulevard, constructing an 18’ wide raised median with curb and gutter, upgrading crosswalks and curb ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards, constructing 8’-10’ wide sidewalks on both sides of SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard for pedestrian and bicycle use, and 6’ wide sidewalks on side streets, installing a new closed drainage system, signing, pavement markings, signalization, and lighting upgrades, and landscaping for the median including trees, irrigation and stamped concrete.
Construction began in January 2022 and is estimated to be completed in Summer 2025. The cost is $11,570,179.20.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: No agenda.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Freeman — FDOT Project Manager at mark.freeman@dot.state.fl.us or (772)429-4904.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Samantha Kayser, Community Outreach Specialist, at (772)579-5479 or by email at skayser@corradino.com.
